
Press Release for Immediate 
Release to the Public 

Tuesday, August 12th, 2025 

Please be advised:  

There will be NO WATER on  
York Ave & Fulton St beginning at 
2:00am on Wednesday morning 

due to a water mane leak that will 
be repaired during that time. It is 
our hope to have the water back 

on before the morning rush. 

Thank you for your patience. 



The Village of Monticello


